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We received an allegation of plagiarism in an NSF Proposal.1 During our inquiry, we 
found that all of the text in question belonged to a co-author and collaborator on the Proposaf 
whose name and biographical sketch had inadvertently been excluded from the Proposal during 
its final preparation by a University administrator. 

We therefore find that the allegation is unsubstantiated and, accordingly, this case is 
closed. 
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